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INTERNATIONAL FOUNDATION ISSUES
EMPLOYEE BENEFITS BENCHMARKING BASED
ON COVID-19 EMPLOYER RESPONSE

The International Foundation of Employee Benefit Plans (“the Foundation”) has issued

a detailed report that includes survey results from employers and plan sponsors based
on actions taken as a result of the pandemic. The Foundation is one of the largest
organizations solely devoted to benefit and retirement plan advocacy and services for
employers and plan sponsors. The report details the major actions employers have taken
(thus far) in the area of benefit and retirement plan activities and may be a useful guide.
The complete report can be viewed here.

Please visit our COVID-19 Resource Center for more information.



https://www.connerstrong.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/Employee-Benefits-in-a-COVID-19-World-2020.pdf?utm_medium=email&_hsmi=88919748&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-_aWcfyS2GY5qSGv6dyjHoTr5yjsvKM_4xChji1PTl6NjIQeP--CnnrXXKbhDpltT4_C87ItrLNqMwllD-xqMdaOyF3F83KLldaN0OnTmvMlvZVNok&utm_content=88919748&utm_source=hs_email
https://www.connerstrong.com/insights/covid-19-resource-center/?utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&utm_content=85271356&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8BtSHlLmGAgPnDQt5WLTFaP11pZahf8FTopD9Q1ZkcgRvbRfhdqmQ5eLXW70U1Ws0Tcq0Ihg-DgDp8jwMzT11q3IYC_PtRZePIQ9P9f-ANHYOF9Vw&_hsmi=85271356

